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BY COURIER 
 
August 6, 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2009-0084 – The Cost of Capital in Current Economic and Financial Market 
Conditions – Hydro One Networks' Request for a Deadline Extension  

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) wishes to advise the Board that it supports the request 
by Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. to extend to Tuesday, September 8, 2009, the date for 
submission of stakeholders’ views and positions on the issues listed provided in the Board’s 
correspondence dated July 30, 2009. Hydro One also believes that the additional week will allow 
for a more helpful submission. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 
 
 


